
Message from the Chair   
  
As we transition to 2015, I am honored to take up the role of Chair of the NSEF. I would especially like to 
thank Zach Hilt, now past Chair, for his service, as well as our other outgoing officers, Virginia Davis 
(past Secretary/Treasurer), Thomas Mensah (past Member at Large), and Kurt Rindfusz (previous past 
Chair). I also welcome our new, incoming officers, Geoffry Bothun (Vice Chair), Michael Harris 
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